
  

Food for Kids
West Bloomfield/Keego Harbor

 Dear Parents of West Bloomfield School District Students, 

If your child is a student (3 to 26 years of age) in the West Bloomfield Schools, s/he can also participate in 
the 2024-25 Food for Kids (previously known as Blessings in a Backpack) program. This program sends 
six non-perishable meals home each Friday of the school year.  Its goal is to make sure that no child goes 
hungry on the weekend.  Run by volunteers, there is NO cost to you.

To enroll in this program, please fill out the form below and return it to your school office or email it to 
katherinesheiko@hotmail.com. This registers your child/ren in the Food for Kids program and alerts us  to 
any allergies they might have.  The first backpack of food will be distributed to your child at his/her local 
school the first week of October. 

****************************************************************************************************

 _____ Yes, I would like my child/children to participate in the 2024-2025 Food for Kids program.

 Child’s Name_____________________________ Grade ______ Teacher __________School__________

 Child’s Name____________________________ _Grade_______Teacher________    School___________ 

 Allergies_____________________________________________________________________

 Parent’s Name______________________________________________________________

 Parent’s Email address ______________________________________________________________

 If you have any questions, please contact Kathy Sheiko at katherinesheiko@hotmail.com or at
 248 521 0074.   
 

Sincerely,
 
Katherine Sheiko
Chairperson
Food for Kids--West Bloomfield/Keego Harbor


